
COVID-19: How Perennia is Adjusting How We Work 

As of May 27th, Perennia has started limited restart scenarios for on-farm visits. This means our 

Agriculture Field Staff are now permitted to conduct emergency farm calls, trials and monitoring 

programs. To ensure that we are working with our community in a way that maintains the health and 

safety for all, we have developed an “Operating in Partnership Under COVID-19” agreement for review 

before we enter the farm. 

Our Agriculture Services Team continues to work remotely, which means that our in-person services are 

limited, but we are available to help with your needs. 

You can continue to get in touch with our team by phone, through email, and where deemed necessary 

by an in-person visit through your Perennia Specialist. 

For further details, please review our document “How Perennia Agriculture Services is Adapting to 

Working in COVID-19.” 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel to reach out to our Manager of Horticulture, Jennifer 

Haverstock, at 902-670-5003 or to our Manager of Livestock and Field Crops Jonathan Wort at 902-890-

0303. 

 

 

https://www.perennia.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Adapting-Covid-May27.pdf
https://www.perennia.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Adapting-Covid-May27.pdf

